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 Achievement Awards 

Sport Relief 2020  

Mon 16/03/20 Annual pupil reports go out 

Fri 20/03/20 Open Afternoon for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes 

Parents to visit classes to share pupils work books and discuss 

reports 

Tues 24/03/20 Nursery Open Morning  

Parents to telephone to book an appointment 

Wed 25/03/20 Easter Eggstravangza judging 

Fri 27/03/20 Last day of term 1.30pm finish 

Tues 14/04/20 First day of Summer term 

Visit us: www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk                  Follow us: @biscoveyinfants                  Call us: 01726 812006 

Welcome to our new format newsletter.  We hope you find it both informative and enjoyable to read.  

Best attendance this week goes to…SWALLOWS CLASS with 98.3% attendance. 

Thank you for all your generous 

donations for Sports Relief.   

We will let you know how much 

we raised next week. 

Puffins Kingfishers Swallows Owls Swifts 

Leo and Ella Robson and Daisy  Sofia and Indica Whole class award Robert and Ethan 

 

Today we helped raise funds for Sport Relief.  Children and staff came to school dressed in their sporting attire and took part in 
a joint sponsored fun run with the Junior Academy. 

 Dates for your Diary  

We are extremely proud of our  fantas-

tic writers in Kingfishers' Class this 

week.  

We have had lots of 100 Reader Awards this week.                                         

Well done everyone, keep up the great reading! 

Coronavirus Guidance:  The Aspire Academy Trust would like to assure our parents, staff and children that we are 

closely monitoring, and following, the latest information and advice issued by Public Health England with regards to the   

Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. There is now an Aspire Coronavirus website which will be kept updated with all the latest 

government guidance - http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-guidance 


